
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Hayes, Bromley and Keston Croquet Club 

Newsletter – November 2017 

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION MEAL FOR THE PRESENTATION OF TROPHIES 

Monday 11 December 2017  

12.30pm for 1.00 pm start 

LANGLEY PARK GOLF CLUB 

If you wish to attend, please return the booking form to Frances by Monday 

20 November (the day of the AGM).   

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Monday November 20th AGM 2 pm OD Clubhouse 

Monday December 11th Christmas Meal 12 .30 for 1 pm Park Langley G C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AGM 

Monday 20th November at 2pm in the Old Dunstonian Clubhouse 

Teas and cakes will served afterwards 
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INTERNAL GOLF CROQUET DOUBLES TOURNAMENT 2017 

 

 

 

 

Round 1 Round 2 Semi-finals Final Winner 

Astrid & Graham 
Sue S & Margaret 
6-7, 7-1, 7-3 

Sue & Margaret 
7-6, 7-4 

David & Sally 
7-2, 3-7, 7-6 

David & Sally 
4-7, 7-5, 7-5 

Sue S & Margaret 

 

Peter & Frances 

 

Sue G & Patricia  
David & Sally 
3-7, 7-6, 7-2 

David & Sally 
7-6, 7-5 

David & Sally 

 

Sue F & Doug 

 

 
Michael & 
Claudine 

Eric & Pat R 
7-3, 5-7, 7-3 

Jim & Alistair 
7-4, 6-7, 7-4 

 

 

Pat R & Eric 

 

 

Jim & Alistair 

Jim & Alistair 
7-3, 7-5 

 

Ann B & Les 
Val H & Tony 
7-1, 7-3 

Val How & Tony 
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PLEASE LET ME HAVE ITEMS FOR NEXT MONTH’S NEWSLETTER  

BY December 12th 

 

Quiz Night 

 

A big “thank you” to everyone who came along on Friday 3rd. November to support the 

club's quiz night. We couldn't have squeezed any more people in if we'd tried! As always, the 

quiz was a most enjoyable event held in great spirit. 

The Club would like to thank all those who helped make it such a success, and in particular:- 

Caroline Burden, Anne Grant, and Sue Stanley for their help in setting up the tables 

and chairs, and preparing the ploughman's supper. 

Sue Gregory for all her work selling raffle tickets and running the draw - the profit from 

the raffle was £126! 

And perhaps most of all, Frances and David Clemenson for setting out the tables and 

chairs, preparing supper, buying all the food for the evening, and organising the whole 

quiz. 

Overall the event made a total profit of £499!! (£499...if only I'd bought another strip of raffle 

tickets..). All profits will be going into club funds of course. 

(Apologies if I have left anyone out) 

See you at the AGM! 

Tony Besgrove 
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